
April Monthly Round Up
What happened at St. Andre Bessette 

in April?
In April we celebrated Earth Month. We also had many in school activities like Primary 
Music and Junior Dance. We also congratulate our Gr. 2 students who had their First 
Communion.

April is Earth Month. Thank you to Mrs. Priolo’s 
class for putting our front display together.



April 2nd was 
Autism 

Awareness Day, 
we wore blue to 

show our 
support.

April 8th we welcomed the eclipse. 
Various classes learned about it 
and did different activities.

A big congratulations to all the players - Chris A., Oduwa, Sami A., Argie, Jahkwan 
T., Jonathan M., Danny, Isaiah V., Nathan O., Nicholas D. and our coaches - 
Mr. Ramdin and Mr. Cioffi. 

Students in grades 1/2 and SK/1 took part in an informative 
presentation graciously offered by the City of Brampton. They 

learned about animal classifications, some of the animals 
found in our community and ways to be safe around them. 

There were fur samples and many other things for the 
students to explore.

Congratulations to our Intermediate Boys 
Basketball Team for winning the Brampton 
Northeast Family of Schools Championship this 
month.  The boys worked hard for several 
months, and it paid off.  After battling their way to 
the final, they were able to run away with the title 
with a dominant 33-22 victory over St. Leonard's 
in the final.  St. Andre Bessette is now the first 
team in Brampton Northeast to win back-to-back 
titles in Intermediate Boys Basketball in over 10 
years! 
The team also played hard and represented our 
school with pride at the Board Championship 
tournament at Philip Pocock Secondary School 
but were narrowly defeated. 

Congratulations to our Gr. 2 students on 
receiving the First Holy Communion!

Junior students participating in dance classes 
hosted by Dance n’ Culture.



Learning Around the School!

Mr. Ramdin’s class had a 
real life experience with 
financial literacy. They 
had a market and 
proceeds went towards a 
field trip for the class.

Library fun with 
Mrs. Domanico!



Spirit Week

Our YFLs organized a 
spirit week celebrating 
our Earth! Classes 
engaged yard clean 
ups, nature walks and 
various Earth friendly 
activities.



GOOS Bin Contest
A number of classes participated in a GOOS bin decorating 

contest. Winners are featured in yellow above. Other 
entries are featured below. GOOS bins promote the use of 

both sides of paper and reduce our paper consumption.

Upcoming Events/Activities

The book fair is coming! It will 
be open May 6-10

Catholic Education Week will be 
the Week of May 6th. We will have 

a doors open event and families 
are invited to come to their child’s 
classroom. Please see weekly for 

more details.

Athletic’s Update:
Intermediate soccer tryouts will begin shortly for both the boys and girls teams.  Please listen to announcements for 
further details.  Our school Track and Field Day is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, May 14th at our school.  Every 
student from grades 6-8 will participate and try most events.  Please pay attention to the weather leading up to that 
date and dress accordingly.  

Our school fundraiser is still 
open. You can pay by cash or 
online through 
https://www.dfscanada.com/sh
op-now/ . More details in our 
weekly. Lots of prizes to be 
won!

https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now/
https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now/

